
From: WALKER III, TREY <TWALKER@mailbox.sc.edu>
To: Stirling, BryanBryanStirling@gov.sc.gov

Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov
Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/15/2013 8:51:19 AM
Subject: Charleston School of Law

As the Charleston School of Law sale to InfiLaw is debated in the local community - I wanted to make 
you aware of the below stipulation in the CHE approval from 2003.

I have found no support or interest from Charleston delegation members - in a taxpayer funded 
bailout for CSOL created by CoC merger.  

SOUTH CAROLINA COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION
1333 Main Street, Suite 200
Columbia, SC 29201
Minutes of the Meeting
September 4, 2003
9:30 a.m.
 
…..Recommendation: The staff suggests that the Committee on Academic Affairs and Licensing
recommend to the Commission that it grant to The Charleston School of Law approval to advertise and
enroll students for classes to begin in September 2004, provided that 1) no “unique cost” or other special
state funding be required or requested; 2) that CSOL submit to the Commission updated material to
document compliance with the licensing requirements and the recommendations of the team as enumerated
in the Team Report and shown below; 3) that a team visit the Charleston facility in May 2004 to confirm
compliance; 4) that the team and the staff provide updated reporting and final recommendations to the
Committee and the Commission in summer 2004; 5) that the institution establish a timeline under which it
will gain ABA accreditation; report to the CHE staff on each step in the timeline; provide to the CHE staff a
copy of correspondence to and from ABA, and discontinue advertising and enrolling students into the
program if it becomes apparent that it is unable to meet its timeline to gain ABA accreditation; and 6) in
the event that the school, or its officers or agents, should make an attempt to
cause the school to become a part of the College of Charleston or any other
public institution, the license granted to the school shall be null and void and
immediately revoked.
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